
A Gifȵ For You!
You’ve been given

a one-year family membership to
Wisconsin Homeschooling Parents Association.

WHPA is the only state-wide, inclusive, non-partisan, grassroots 
nonprofit organization dedicated to protecting the right and freedom 

of parents to provide an education to their children 
according to their own principles and beliefs.

Whether you are homeschoolers, considering homeschooling, 
or supporters of Wisconsin’s homeschooling freedoms, 

WHPA welcomes you!

Visit www.homeschooling-whpa.org
to learn more about your Membership.

To:

From:

PO Box 2502
Madison, WI 53701

www.homeschooling-whpa.org


